
From: Swineshead Parish-Council <swinesheadpc@gmail.com>  
Sent: 21 February 2024 12:38 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: B/24/0038 

 

 
Dear Mr Eldred, 
 

At the meeting of Swineshead Parish Council, planning application B/24/0038 was 
discussed. 
There were no objections; however, the Parish Council would like to request that the 
highways department assess the feasibility of extending the 30mph speed limit 
beyond the location where the proposed new dwellings are planned to be 
constructed. 
 

Regards 

 
 


